

19 March 2020

Dear Members,

Further to the communication sent out on 17 March with regards to all the new implementations due to the COVID-19 virus, we wish to thank everyone for all the positive feedback received. We are well aware that these steps will have unfortunate implications on the normal day to day activities we are all used to and we will continue to strive to limit these as much as possible especially during these trying times.

We can confirm that the following issues has been addressed:

- Tuesday Roll Up's These will be moved to 08:00 09:30
 - o Ladies 3 Times 09:00am 09:30am
 - Men 4 Times 08:00am 08:45am
- Thursday Roll Up's Will remain the same at 12:00 with a two tee start
- Saturday Competitions: Will run from 11:30 13:00 with a two tee start

Herewith some newly implemented local Rules:

- Rakes at bunkers have been removed, if you enter a bunker level the sand with the sole of your shoe and your club.
- Don't remove the flag stick
- Refrain from using **used** tees on the tee boxes

The following events has been postponed till further notice:

- Hospice Charity Golf Day 19 April
- SCGU Pezula Open 26 April
- Rotary Golf Tournament 22 & 24 May

Please take note on the new strict state rules regarding closure times for all licenced restaurants and Bars:

- Weekdays and Saturdays must close at 18:00
- Sundays and Public Holidays must close at 13:00

We thank you again for all the support and please feel free to contact us directly should you have any questions.

With Kindest Regards

Francois de Lange General Manager